
 
 

March 31, 2023 

 

Dear Chairwoman Granger and Ranking Member DeLauro: 

 

I am requesting funding for Coastal Rail Corridor Relocation Study, Orange County, California, 

CA-49. The entity to receive funding for this project is the Orange County Transportation 

Authority, located at 550 S. Main Street, Orange, CA 92868. The funding would be used to study 

the potential rail line relocation along the coast to an inland alignment between San Juan 

Capistrano and San Onofre State Beach, spanning 11 miles. The project is an appropriate use of 

taxpayer funds because it will examine long-term solutions to address slope failure and beach 

erosion that are threatening the long-term viability of a significant commuter rail corridor. 

 

The project has a Federal nexus because the funding provided is for purposes 

authorized by chapter 53 of title 49 of the United States Code. 

 

I certify that I have no financial interest in this project, and neither does anyone in my 

immediate family. 

 

Sincerely,  

 
MIKE LEVIN 

Member of Congress 

 


